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World day of prayer for the Care of Creation- This day was 
established in 2015 by Pope Francis. This day gives us the opportunity to 
focus on our responsibility to care for and protect the environment. It gives 
us the chance to reflect on the impact of human activities on the earth and to 
promote sustainable practices. 

Feast of Gregory the Great- His achievements had a widespread effect, 
but Gregory became a saint because of his love for God, which was reflected 
in everything that he did.  

Labor Day- Observed the first Monday in September, Labor Day is an 
annual celebration of the social and economic achievements of American 
workers. The holiday is rooted in the late nineteenth century, when labor 
activists pushed for a federal holiday to recognize the many contributions 
workers have made to America’s strength, prosperity, and well-being. 

Feast of Mother Teresa of Calcutta- (August 26 1910 – September 5 
1997), Mother Teresa, was an Albanian-Indian Catholic nun and the founder 
of the Missionaries of Charity.  This religious congregation grew to have over 
4,500 nuns across 133 countries by the year of 2012. This congregation 
manages homes for people living with HIV/AIDS, leprosy, and tuberculosis. 
The congregation also runs soup kitchens, dispensaries, mobile clinics, 
children's and family counselling programs, as well as orphanages and 
schools. 

 

 

Mission: “To build and leverage a diverse and 
inclusive environment, committed to ensure the 

success for all students and staff” 

 

POSITIVE QUOTE OF 
THE WEEK 

 “Your great strength 
is knowing who you 
are.”  

– Oscar de la Renta. 

 
Upcoming dates for September   
(1st -7th )  

September 1- World day of prayer for 
the Care of Creation. 

September 3- Feast of Gregory the 
Great 

September 4 - Labor Day 

September 5 – Feast of Mother Teresa 
of Calcutta 
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